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February 10, 2014 
 
The House Veterans Services  
& Emergency Preparedness Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
I want to take a moment of your time to express my support of HB 4022.  This legislation will 
require the providers and resellers of cellular service to provide at the request of law 
enforcement, call location information of a cellular device.  This will only concern those 
instances of an emergency involving serious physical harm or death. 
 
This legislation will put all cell phone carriers and resellers of cellular service on the same 
playing field.  This will also prevent injury and save lives.  This will enhance the ability of Law 
Enforcement to get the info we need to provide the best possible service in an emergency. 
 
Thank you for you continued service to our great State of Oregon.  Your commitment to 
service makes us all better.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tim George 
Chief of Police 
City of Medford Police Department 
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